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Dear Members of the Qld Parliament

I am deeply opposed to any change in Queensland's  abortion laws that would result in greater numbers of
 unborn babies being terminated. The only changes I could support would be those that offered greater
 protections to the unborn and greater support to mothers who feel pressured to terminate the lives of the pier
 unborn babies.

While I acknowledge the fact that there may be situations which make the carrying of a baby to full term a real
 challenge to some mothers, it is my carefully considered view that rather than destroying the lives of these
 unborn, greater support should be offered to their mothers so that neither their lives nor the lives of their
 unborn are threatened in any way.

Yours sincerely
Robert Leach
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